TO:
‘Your Company’ Employees

As of ‘Starting Date’, ‘Your Company’ will no longer provide paper copies of the direct deposit pay stubs.  You will now be able to view and print those documents from a secure website via the Internet.  Employees who normally receive a paper check will continue to do so, but will also be able to view/print copies of their paystubs from the same website.  All of the same information that currently appears on the printed paystubs will be available on the website and we are confident that this new method of document retrieval will be very beneficial to all of our employees.
Each individual paystub/check for the current and prior years will be available and we encourage all employees will take advantage of this new service.    In order to enroll, please complete the information below and return to your Payroll Administrator by ‘Registration Date’.  You will be receiving a website address, user id and password prior to the first pay run in October.  
Name:
_____________________________________________________________

Email Address: ______________________________________________________

(If you change your email address at some future time, please notify your Payroll Administrator as soon as possible.)

I am currently on Direct Deposit:

YES _____

NO ______ 

I agree to access/view/print my paystub information via the secure website and will no longer require a paper copy to be given to me on payday. 

YES ____
NO ____
Signature:__________________________________________
Date: ____________

